
 
UNITED	STATES	BANKRUPTCY	COURT	

WESTERN	DISTRICT	OF	NORTH	CAROLINA	
 

	
	THE	TELEPHONE	NUMBER	FOR	THE	
U.S.	BANKRUPTCY	COURT,	WDNC	IS	

(704)	350-7500	
	

	
CALENDARS	CAN	BE	FOUND	ON	THE	COURT’S	WEBSITE	AT	

WWW.NCWB.USCOURTS.GOV	
	
 

The U.S. Bankruptcy Court will be 
 

CLOSED 
for 

THANKSGIVING 
 

Thursday and Friday, November 23 and 24, 2017 
 

 
	

THERE ARE NO HEARINGS SCHEDULED FOR 
 

Monday – Wednesday, 

November 20 – 22, 2017 

 
SCHEDULE CHANGES OCCUR DAILY 

PLEASE REFER TO ANY FILED NOTICES 
OR ADVISE THE COURT IF THERE IS A NEED 

FOR A SPECIAL HEARING DATE.  
 
 


